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Dear Sirs 
I have lived in  all my life,my home is in the village which is where I choose to 
live, I do not want to live in a "garden city surburb"! This local plan will completely 
destroy our way of life,completely  destroy our wildlife and their habitat, traffic will be 
chaotic if this goes ahead,Eddie Stobbart distribution depot,M6/M56, all this development 
plus new schools,doctors surgeries,dentist surgeries they will all have to be built,green belt 
land should be respected and adhered to,this is not a sound plan and certainly no 
justification for releasing this green belt land. 
We are unique with canal crossings so the geographical constraints cannot be ignored,the 
amount of new housing and warehousing development will bring gridlock to our roads. 
Once again I stress the proposed development will completely change the character of the 
area and the village community. 
Please re assess this unsound p,and,please dont destroy our community,we are a village,we 
are not a city. 

Sincerely 

Miss P Massey 




